
Good afternoon Preschool and K-4 HES families!  
 
Teachers have been working on a second set of  packets to send home to you.  We will have those items 
available for pick up at the following times: 
 
 Wednesday, April 8- from 1:00-4:00 pm  
 
Thursday, April 9- 8:00am to 12:00 pm 
Thursday, April 9-1:00 to 3:00 pm  
Thursday, April 9-5:00-7:00 pm 
 
You do not need to come by alphabet last name. You can come at any of those times that work for your family. 
Please return completed packets and make sure you write the student name on the papers and/or envelope. 
We will have bins available for drop off.  If you have not completed everything, return what you can.  
 
The packet will have work for two weeks.  At the end of the two weeks you will return it and get another packet. 
In the packet there is some guidance for families on the length of time to spend on work. There are also some 
possible learning activities that you may choose to do listed as well. You will be able to communicate with your 
child’s teacher by email or by any of the means you have been having with any questions on the learning 
materials.  
 
You will be able to pick up items at the front doors.  Please use this time to return any textbooks or library 
books to the school.  
 
Thank you for your understanding with us as we are trying to communicate with you as much as possible.. We 
will continue to communicate via our web page, emails, social media, and our messaging system.  
 
If you have the chance to enjoy some sunshine please do!  If you do nothing else read and play games with 
your family.  There is much learning that happens doing these two things.  We miss you all so much! We wish 
we could see you all face to face!  Please stay safe and healthy!  
 
Amber Porter, Principal 
Holdrege Elementary School  
 
 


